
Amanda J. Green, Esq.
1723 Hollywood Drive

Columbia, South Carolina 29205
803.920.8880

February 19,2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

I wish to sincerely thank you for appointing me to serve as a Public Member on the South
Carolina Architectural Examiners Board. I am very much looking forward to serving on the
panel and hope that my background in both law and state government will be of value to the
Board. Also, I am a product of our state's public schools, a graduate of the University of South
Carolina in both undergraduate and post-graduate programs and have enjoyed several
professional positions in South Carolina State Government, so it is a privilege to serve on a
public panel for the state that has given me so many opportunities.

In a related matter, I would like to mention that Katie Philpot, Director of Boards and
Commissions, could not have been more helpful in assisting me with the appointment process.
Katie was most informative and a real pleasure to correspond with.

Again. thank you for the opportunity to serve. If I can ever be of assistance to you or your
office in any manner, please do not hesitate to contact me at (803) 920-8880, by email at

~",L","" ,_, or at the above address.

/
With kindest regards.
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Amanda J,. Green, Esq.
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